
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Fairtrade Fortnight runs from 27th February to the 12th March 2017.  

This year the theme is “Put Fairtrade in your Break.”  We will celebrate 

this with a Fairtrade Friday on the 3rd of March.  To support this we hope 

that your children might bring Fairtrade friendly snacks, for example, 

Fairtrade bananas, grapes, chocolate, or juice!  You can easily find the 

Fairtrade logo on items at the supermarket, so don’t be afraid to get your 

children involved in the Fairtrade logo hunt.   

It is also Waste Week from the 6th till the 10th of March. The Eco 

Committee would encourage you to participate by providing your child with 

a “Litterless” Snack on Friday 10th March (for example, fruit or something 

packed in Tupperware).  

These activities are optional but raise awareness of global issues.  Thank 

you for your support.   

 

Best regards 

 

The Eco Committee 


